
Ms. Adasczik 
4th Grade

The most efficient way to 
contact me throughout the 

school year is by email at 
aadasczik@macsnh.org

Greetings MACS families 
and students! My name is 
Ms. Adasczik. I am looking 
forward to welcoming 
you into our classroom 
community. Let’s have a 
great year! 

My family
The mountains
Nature
Teaching
Animals
Starbucks
Photography
Helping others 

Contact

All About Me

Things I Love


